
May 9, 1919.

Dear Sir,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

favor of the 2nd instant, with reference to the inspec-

tion and valuation of the Spallumcheen Indian reserve,

near Inderby, in British vlumbia, and to say in reply

that Mr. A. Megraw, Inspector of Indian Ageneies, Vernon,

will look over this reserve with your representative. I

had a note from him a few days ago, Stating that he was

not in very good health, but I hope that by now he will

be able to resume his duties and look after this work.

Yours very truly,

Deputy Superintendent General.

Secreta
Soldier Settlement Board,

Ottawa.
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